
From: Lynnita Brown
To: webmaster@perch-base.org
Subject: RE: Link to the Korean War Educator website
Date: Sunday, July 22, 2018 6:10:57 PM

Dan, I have absolutely no reason to object.  Instead, I thank you. – Lynnita
 
 

From: webmaster@perch-base.org [mailto:webmaster@perch-base.org] 
Sent: Sunday, July 22, 2018 6:16 PM
To: lynnita@koreanwar-educator.org
Subject: Link to the Korean War Educator website
 

I am the webmaster for the Perch Base of the United States Submarine Veterans, Inc (USSVI)
located in Phoenix, AZ. We are also a non-profit organization, like you.

I have added a link from my home page http://www.perch-base.org to your Korean War Educator
webpage for the Navy Accounts of the Korean War Submarines, http://www.koreanwar-
educator.org/topics/branch_accounts/navy/p_submarines.htm listing the US submarines that
participated in the Korean War.

My previous link to another website is no longer active, necessitating a change.

I do not believe that this is an infringement (public information) and I do reference your website in
the link, but as a professional courtesy, I am informing you of the link if you have any reason to
object.

Thank you for keeping the memory of our warriors alive.

Sincerely,
Dan Marks
Webmaster
www.perch-base.org
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